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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF 15% OF THE TOTAL ISSUED SHARES OF PT 

SINGARAJA PUTRA TBK 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Resources Global Development Limited (the “Company”) refers 

to the announcement made by the Company on 25 March 2025 in relation to the proposed disposal of 

15% of the total issued shares of PT Singaraja Putra TBK (“PT SINI”) (the “Proposed Disposal”) by 

the Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, Batubara Development Pte. Ltd. (“BBD”).  

The Board wishes to announce that the Proposed Disposal has been completed (“Completion”) on 26 

March 2025. Following the Completion, BBD holds 78,030,000 shares in PT SINI, representing 16.22% 

of the total issued shares of PT SINI.   

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

 

Francis Lee 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer  

27 March 2025 

 

 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (the 

“Sponsor”).  

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited (“SGX-ST”) and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, 

including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 

announcement.  

 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Lim Hui Zheng, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson Road, 

#06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 


